
WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU
YOU!

From hunting and �shing to pad-
dling, powerboating, farming and 
tourism Lough Erne supports a 
huge variety of activities, and is vi-
tally important to the economy of 
Fermanagh.  We want your views 
on the problems and solutions to 
better management of the Lough 
Erne environment and the activi-
ties it supports.

WHERE? 

Castle Archdale Country Park, Co. Fermanagh. 

WHEN?  

Thursday the 20th of July 2017, time 10am-3pm

As part of an international scienti�c 
research project (Aquacross) re-
searchers from the MaREI centre in 
University College Cork along with 
colleagues from the University of 
Liverpool are organising  a  FREE 
workshop and lunch, to gather 
opinions on the best ways to 
manage di�erent activities in the 
Lough while conserving the natural 
environment.  

Places are limited: 
If you plan to attend please contact Tim O’Higgins at 00 353 83 8625449


